
 

 

 
 

 

November 24, 2008  

 

 

Dear Kevin O’Donnell: 

On Saturday, November 22nd, 2008, Riverwinds Community Center hosted an end-of-the-year party  

for its “Fitness for All” participants.  Fitness for all is a program offered to West Deptford Township  

residents with disabilities.  This program offers individuals with disabilities the opportunity to  

participate in activities and programs at the community center such as karate, swim lessons, dance,  

and arts and crafts classes with the assistance of a one-one-one tutor.  The participation party was a  

way for participants, their families, and the tutors to celebrate their participation in the program.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Riverwinds Community Center 

 


